Sarah Palermo

From: ashley nilsson <ashley@texanysalsa.com>
Sent: Tuesday, May 11, 2021 2:02 PM

To: Sarah Palermo

Subject: Re: Submission Review comments requested.

[EXTERNAL] This email is from outside the Village of Irvington- Please use caution when opening
links and attachments!
Hi Sarah!

We are actually planning on submitting another permit application to repair the neon sign (properly,
with new neon lights). For now, it is still retrofitted with the LED string lights.

Please feel free to reach out for any additional information needed.

Thank you!

Ashley Nilsson

Owner, TEXANY salsa

914-357-6787

8 South Broadway, Irvington, NY 10533

On May 11, 2021, at 1:51 PM, noreply@epropertyportal.com wrote:

Your comments are requested for the below board submission. Plans will be delivered
shortly.
Please add comments to the submission below:

Municipality : Irvington

Reference number: 464

Job location : 8 S BROADWAY [SBL:2.90-44-25]

Type of work : ARB Approval

Department/Agency : Buildings,

Comments : Hello, I received the following question from the ARB: Has the existing
sign been returned to true Neon vs. the LED string lights that were retrofit? If you would
like to respond prior to the meeting, please send it to spalermo(@irvingtonny.gov before
4:00 on Monday 5/17. Thanks. -- Sarah Palermo Irvington Building Department




